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Looking Ahead 

May 3rd 
Zoo Field Trip 

No After School 
 

May 10th 
Mother’s Day Tea 

Pre-K Awesome News  

Next Week 

Next week we will 

be learning about 

jungle animals and 

the zoo. 

This Week 

This week we learned more about the letters ‘G’ and ‘H’.  Throughout the week we read Gorilla 

Be Good and  Hide and Seek Hippo.  We had fun singing along to our StoryBots songs for each 

letter and playing Plinko to sort out picture cards!  We also learned about the number 16! 

This week for Social Skills, Miss Fran came in to play at the puppet theater.  We had lots of 

fun acting out all the stories we have learned using her puppets!  We practiced taking turns, 

sharing, and sequencing the stories! The kiddos did an amazing job! 

During story time we read the fairy tale Jack and the Beanstalk.  We had fun learning 

different versions of the story both through the book and the song!  Everyone had fun 

stomping around the room pretending to be the giant! 

This week we celebrated the Earth!  Throughout the week we learned how to keep our planet 

clean and healthy so that it can provide for us!  We learned how to “reduce, reuse and 

recycle”.  The kiddos had a blast sorting (clean) recyclables in plastic, paper, and tin.  On 

Friday, we worked together to plant seeds in our flower beds to help make the earth look 

prettier.  We are excited to watch them grow and see what kinds of flowers we get! 

During our craft time the kiddos had the chance to use paint and cotton balls to make their 

own Earth.  We even had the chance to plant our own bean seed that may grow as tall as 

Jack’s and get us all the way to a giant castle in the sky. 


